
 
 
                                    Legal Department American Electric Power 
 1 Riverside Plaza 

 Columbus, OH 43215-2373 

 AEP.com 

October 5, 2023 

 

 

Ms. Tanowa Troupe, Secretary 

Ohio Power Siting Board 

180 East Broad Street 

Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 

 

RE: Proof of Compliance with Condition 

 Case No. 23-0011-EL-BNR 

 Beatty – Canal Street 138kV Transmission Line Re-Termination Project 

 

Dear Ms. Troupe: 
 

In satisfaction of Condition (4) of the Staff Report for this Project, Ohio Power 

Company submits this notice and attachment to inform you that the Company has 

received the PJM Interconnection, LLC supplemental upgrade ID for the above-

referenced Project. The solution was presented at the 2/17/2023 meeting. 

 

The Supplemental upgrade number is s2916. The solution slides that were provided in 

the correspondence can be found below as well. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this information, please do not hesitate to contact 

me. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

/s/ Hector Garcia      

Hector Garcia (0084517), Counsel of Record 

Counsel for AEP Ohio Transmission Company, Inc. 

 

cc: John Jones, Counsel OPSB Staff 

 Jon Pawley, OPSB Staff 

 

 

Hector Garcia 
Senior Counsel – 

Regulatory Services 
 (614) 716-3410 (P) 

hgarcia1@aep.com 
 

 



 

 



This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on

10/5/2023 1:27:47 PM

in

Case No(s). 23-0011-EL-BNR

Summary: Correspondence Proof of Compliance, Supplemental Upgrade Number.
electronically filed by Hector Garcia-Santana on behalf of Ohio Power Company.


